
From: Alexander Usatenko  
Sent: Thursday, July 2, 2020 2:44 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Planning Application Received for 10684 and 10692 Younge St - Feedback 
from residents on Oxford St. R/Hill 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

My wife and me who own the residential property at: 

72 Oxford St, Rihmond Hill, ON, L4C 4L5 

strongly oppose new development project at 10684 and 10692 Younge St 

The Oxford St. what is in direct proximity to above development projects has been 
already turned from quite local street to transit thoroughfare with cars running along 24 
Hrs a day 

Additional construction next to Oxford St will multiple the traffic in the area, turn our life 
to nightmare and force to change our residence. 

Hope our voices will be heard. 

Sincerely, 

Alex Usatenko and Nataliya Frolova 

72 Oxford St. 

Richmond Hill, ON, L4C 4L5 
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